
Regional GIS 
 

 December 17 the Mid-Shore GIS Committee meeting was held at the Talbot 
County Department of Public Works in Easton.  Representatives from the 
ESRGC, MSRC, Queen Anne’s County, Talbot County, and Caroline County 
were present. 

 
Updates were offered regarding recent activities of counties, ESRGC, and 
MSRC.  Discussions included:  road closure tools for emergency services, 
limitations of ArcGIS Online, new findings in the FEMA coastal floodplain 
mapping, dashboard activities, the statewide address mapping project, and 
imagery acquisition updates. 

 
Attendees were: 

o Mark Cohoon, GIS Manager, Talbot County Department of Public Works 
o Sam Stanton, GIS Analyst, Queen Anne’s County Department of Planning 

& Zoning 
o Michael Scott, Director, ESRGC 
o Erin Silva, Senior GIS Analyst, ESRGC 
o Brett Dobelstein, GIS Analyst, ESRGC 
o Ryan Mello, Project Coordinator 
o Lauren McDermott, Program Manager, ESRGC 
o Scott Warner, Executive Director, MSRC 
o Russell Provost, GIS Program Coordinator, ESRGC 
o Joe Miller, GIS Manager, Caroline County 

 
 


